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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 2:09 PM
To: mjolnir007@outlook.com
Cc: Lisa Martin; Joe Yannarelly; Richard Kedrowski
Subject: 2211 Princeton Avenue
Attachments: 2211 Princeton St.Snow&Ice Letter 12-1-22.pdf; 2211 Princeton Ave.Photo 12-6-22.pdf

Hello Mr. Potvin, 
 
See attached materials for your telephone hearing on March 21, 2023 between 9:00 and 11:00 
a.m.  Per our phone conversation, you will not be able to attend because you are traveling for work.  I 
have asked that you send in a written statement for your appeal.  Once received, on March 21st, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer will review your statement and make a recommendation on that and staff’s 
report.  If you are not happy with the outcome of her decision, you may appeal in the following 
options: 
 

1) Interested parties who wish to speak on a specific Council Agenda item via telephone are 
required to pre-register. You are asked to register here by 12 noon on Tuesday to participate; 
or  

2) You are also encouraged to submit your comments in writing or voicemail.  Please 
email Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us OR CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us, mail your 
comments,  or leave a voicemail at 651-266-6805.  All information provided in the email or 
voicemail will be added to the public record. (For your information, e-mails will be attached as 
written, voicemails will be transcribed and attached in writing.); or 

3) You may testify in-person at the City Hall/Courthouse, Room 300 Council Chambers, 15 W. 
Kellogg Blvd, St  Paul MN 55102 at 3:30 p.m. 

I will send the videos separately, as the files are large. 

 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


